
 

How to get refund from School 

May 22, 2018 

 

The school keeps the financial record for each family. If you have credit in school, such as, the fund from 

safety patrol deposit, refund from your overpaid tuition fee, registration fee, etc, you can request the 

refund. In general, the school will keep the credit as long as you are an active member in school, i.e., you 

register any class in the school in the academic year or summer camp. If you are no long an active 

member for two years, we will write off your credit from the system. 

To streamline the refund process, we prepare several functions for you to get your refund easily. Please 

follow the steps below: 

 

1. Login to your online account as shown in school website: www.ynchineseschool.org. It is better 

to login as primary contact of the family. 

 

2. Select a parent role 

 

3. Check your profile and mailing address first. We will only pay to the primary contact and mail to 

the address in our system. 

http://www.ynchineseschool.org/


 

In functions listed above, choose My Profile to check or update. The following graph shows whether you 

are the primary contact of your family account. Please make sure that there is only ONE primary contact 

per family. 

 

4. Check your payment history and account balance as shown below: (if you have question 

regarding your safety patrol duty, check that function). 



 

5. If you have credit, you should be able to view the following options in the very bottom of your 

billing and payment history page. 

 



If you do not do anything, we will keep your credit in our system and you can use in the future. This is 

what we prefer. It will save a lot of resources for school. 

We also encourage you to donate the credit to school (you can choose the partial of your credit to 

donate). After your choosing that option, a tax-deductible donation receipt will be shown. You can print 

it and bring to us to sign. Since SCCS is an IRS determined 501(c)3 organization, your donation is tax 

deductible. 

If you choose to pick up the check, we will prepare your refund check in the office for you to pick it up. 

This will be done when the school is in session. 

If you choose to mail the check to you, please do so. We will mail the check to you in a reasonable 

period. 

 

Thanks a lot. 

 

SCCS Administration team 


